Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd.
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16" September 2020

Dear Members,

Wallpaper Replacement Work of 3/F Corridor

Please be informed that the 3F corridor will be temporarily closed from

17" September 2020 (Tuesday) to 18" September 2020 (Friday) for the
wallpaper replacement work. The Snooker Room, Dancing Room and
Multi-function Room No.1 will be temporarily closed in the said period.

We are sorry for such inconvenience caused and thank you for your kind
attention.

Recreation Department
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